
Drop Off/Pick Up Procedures 
 

1.  8:15-9:00 am Drop off traffic in the parking lot will be limited to one lane only.  This 
may be restricted by barriers near the entrance.   

2. 3:00-3:45 pm (Mon-Thurs) and 1:00-1:45 pm (Fri) The barrier and one-lane restriction 
will also be in place at the end of the school day. 

3. NO CURBSIDE PARKING allowed in the circle in front of the school during these times.  
Cars left unattended may be subject to fines and/or towing. 

4. Access to the new parking at the west end of the school will also be restricted during 
this time to allow our students safe passage through that area. 

5. Presently we do not intend to close the parking lot at 11:30-12:45 pm when 
kindergarten students come and go.  If it becomes an unsafe situation, we will close the 
parking lot.   
 
We realize that this may cause a problem for many of you who drive children to and 
from school so we are encouraging you to use alternate pick up and drop off points for 
your students.   
Please make sure that anyone who may pick up or drop off your children is made aware 
of this policy.  We are asking for your cooperation in this matter.  Although we are 
sometimes in a hurry and don’t want to be inconvenienced, the safety of our children 
has to remain the most important factor.  It is our sincere hope that these procedures 
will help our children to remain safe.    
 

 


